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August 12, 2019 

 
Hong Kong Protests 

 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The continued protests in Hong Kong has resulted in the cancellation of hundreds of flights at Hong Kong 
International Airport. These cancellations are mostly tied to passenger flights, and freighter flights are generally 
unaffected. 
 
C.H. Robinson has contingency plans in place if additional capacity is required in South China. We will continue to 
monitor the situation and implement those plans as needed.   

 

Thank you for being our valued customer. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact C.H. 

Robinson for further information. 

 

Sincerely, 

C.H. Robinson  
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